
1

David Crofts

To: mht@dhhs.vic.gov.au

Cc: Marketa.Silhar@dhhs.vic.gov.au

Subject: Some pre-emptive work for my next mental health trubunal hearing !!!!

Please request an “objective explanation”; from my treating doctors; as to why they believe that they should have 

total control over me; or, to put it another way; why they should have anything to do with me at all !!!! 

 

As I understand that your hearings are all about the validation of the conduct of the medical profession; I have 

decided my future attendance at your hearings to be redundant, and henceforth will leave the validation of the 

doctor’s treatment; of me, up to the two of you !!!!  

 

However, I still expect you to perform your most basic of functions and “objectively analyse” their response as they 

try to justify themselves; or, in other words; provide the most basic of explanations which is in fact the fundamental 

human right of all mental patients !!!! 

 

As I have actively resisted all engagement with the medical profession; as they attempt to make their problem mine; 

a good starting point; for you; would be to ask them; just what “objective factors” did they use when making their 

offending decision to triple my medication !!!! 

 

P.S. 

 

Please consider this email to be a formal request for a statement of the “objective reasons” used to make my next 

mental health tribunal hearing determination !!!! 


